
Subject: Re: Maintaining release?
Posted by cbpporter on Sun, 27 Jul 2008 10:19:30 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

This is a good idea. I believe each dev version should be followed by an update to the core
release after it has proven stable. This way we won't have so much trouble with people being
afraid to download dev version's and maybe miss out on bug fixes and new features.

But why 2008.1.1? Why not 2008.2? Is there a reason for only a release per year? Or do you want
to package a lot of new features in each release?
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